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Thursday 8th December 2022 
  

 
Year 10 Key dates 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are committed to maintaining excellent communication links with you as parents. We 

welcome any contact you make and appointments can be made at any time through the 

School Office by calling (01428) 747274 or emailing admin@thevalley.herts.sch.uk. Further 

communication includes the school website and a weekly letter from the Headteacher. More 

formal communication about the progress of your son/daughter will be shared through 

written reports and parents’ evenings. We think it is important that this form of 

communication occurs every term in every school year.  

Please find below the Reporting and Parents’ Evening plan. 

 Report Parents evening Data report 

Year 10 16th December 2022 16th March 2023 14th July 2023 

 

If there are any queries, please contact your child’s Form Tutor or Head of Year and they will 

be happy to support you.  

 
                                                                             
Yours sincerely 
 

Catherine Wharton 
 
Catherine Wharton 
Associate Assistant Head 
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